Kathy Hunter08:47:36 AM12/06/991 L7 - 99/ //

To: Kathy Hunte/ WUTC@WUTC
CC:
Subject: RE: Mailing list for WUTC Gas and Electric Rulemakings

Yes I would like to participate on metering issues:

Lauren W. Pananen, P.E.

Lead Meter Engineer
PacifiCorp

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 1500
Portland, OR 97232

503-813-6600

————— Original Message-----

From: khunter@wutc.wa.gov [mailto:khunter@wutc.wa.gov]

Sent: Friday, December 03, 1999 4:17 PM

To: jmccla@puget.com; Lauren.Pananen@pacificorp.com;
Jim.Moore@pacificorp.com; radams@puget.com; Ddefelice@avistacorp.com;
scott.palmquist@pacificorp.com; jmarshal@cngc.com; rwebb@avistacorp.com;
stinney@avistacorp.com; nholmes@avistacorp.com

Subject: Mailing list for WUTC Gas and Electric Rulemakings

Recently you attended a workshop on the Commission's gas and electric
rulemakings. If you would like to be placed on the mailing lists for these
two

dockets, please reply to this e-mail and provide your name, company and
mailing

address.

Thanks - Kathy Hunter



